
BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR 

BHPS/CIR.NO.32/2023-24                                                                      Date: 25/10/2023 

 Dear Parent,  

 Greetings from Bhavan’s!!  

We are happy to know that you have installed the Bhavans Mobile App and started 

using it for communication, Class assignments& Notes, for visuals of school and class 

activities etc. Shortly, student attendance will also be notified using the App. 

Class WhatsApp group will be inactive from 31st October 2023. Class 

teachers will not be able communicate or share circulars or notifications 

using Class WhatsApp group after 31st October 2023.  

  Therefore, if someone has not yet installed the Mobile App, You are requested to 

download the mobile application by the below given links 

Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.bhavans 

 

Iphone: https://apps.apple.com/tt/app/bps-doha/id1603602138 

 

Video: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tK7x3CQ3KbbXi67IjL6HXsOX_LBIZq9u/view?usp=drive_link 

*Parents/ students can use their existing login credentials to login mobile App 

Thank you for your kind cooperation. 

  With warm Regards 

 

Principal 

https://apps.apple.com/tt/app/bps-doha/id1603602138
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tK7x3CQ3KbbXi67IjL6HXsOX_LBIZq9u/view?usp=drive_link

